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 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles  Vinnie Grace Esther 

Octopus  Olivia Caleb Issy  

Seahorses Jaxon Roman Xaaniyah 

Starfish Sreshta Susanna Layla 

Lobsters Sasha Effie George P 

Sealions Ivy Seshaan Jennuh 

 Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Molly 

3 Oak Violet 

4 Cherry Karimullah 

4 Willow Riley 

5 Birch Manaf 

5 Rowan Himadri 

6 Pine Abby and Isabella 

6 Ash Pippa 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 

World Book Day  
 

On Thursday 6th March we will be celebrating World Book  
Day. This is an opportunity to promote reading  

throughout the school.  
 

Last year we ran a number of competitions within school. 
 

This year we will be giving children the opportunity to dress up as a character from a 
book. Please do not go out and buy anything special. Over the next few weeks we will 

be giving you some simple ideas to create.  
 

If your child does not want to participate, they are welcome to come to school in their 
own clothes. 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Mon 3rd—9th  
February 

 
Open events 

9.30am 
5.00pm 

Mental Health Week 

w/c 17th 
February 

  Half-term 

Thursday 6th 
March 

  World Book Day 

Friday 21st March   Red Nose Day 

14th April—25th 
April 

  Easter Break 

Monday 28th April   
INSET DAY 

School Closed 

Thursday  
1st May 

School Closed for  
Local Elections 

School Open  

Henry Hinde Junior children only 
please 

Congratulations  
 

Congratulations to Kali in Year 2 for getting  
a certificate of achievement and badge at 

Little Kickers for being a team player.  
 

Well done! 

Year 5  
 

Last chance to book a place for next year’s 
residential to Willersley Castle in Matlock, 

Derbyshire.  
 

Please contact the Junior School office if 
you have any questions.  

 
 
 



 

 



 

 


